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The September Meeting

The meeting was held at the South Lyon field.  It
was attended by Gus Wiklund, myself and very
special guests ChuckDavenport and his wife.  They
stopped in from Willoughby, OH, as they were
visiting Michigan.  Chuck has some very nice
planes, and is stuck in the position of “being a
lonewolf” e-flier.  We had a nice time chatting at
the South Lyon Big Boy, after flying.  Well, at least
I flew.  I am not sure why you folks weren’t there.
Could it have been the cool 50 degree temperature,
the constant drizzle, or the 25+mph wind?
Anyway, I did fly, we did look at Chuck’s planes
and we did have a very nice time.  See ya all soon.

Myers is ON-Line

You asked for it, you got it.  I am now on
CompuServe.  You can reach me via CompuServe
102575,3410 or via the InterNet
102575.3410@compuserve.com

I am not very active, in that I don’t go on and
check my mail everyday, but it should be faster than
snail mail if you have a question or whatever.

Enjoy the Beautiful Fall Weather - Fly E-power
Today!

This was
picture to
the right of
Keith.

Part of All Up/
Last Down
take off

This is the
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his
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Spectators and
Pilots at the 10th
Annual Mid-
America Electric
Flies on July 15
& 16, 1995

For Sale:
Doug has an Amptique airframe for $40 and
a Futaba Attack 4ch transmitter and receiver
for $80.  He will have them at the next
meeting, Oct. 5, at the Dublin Community
Center.
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